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Merry Christmas from all at Avon LPC 
 
Avon LPC would like to thank you all for your hard work and dedication during 2022.  It has again been an extremely challenging year, yet pharmacies have risen to the challenge and cared for their patients.  We only have to look at the fact that in November, well over 4,000 GP appointments were freed up by surgeries sending patients for a consultation with their local pharmacist.  We have successfully set up the PGDs across BANES and enhanced the UTI PGD in BNSSG.  However, the LPC is not stopping there.  In 2023, we aim to have an ear infection PGD along with setting up pilot sites for Independent Prescribers to practice in a community pharmacy via an NHS commissioned service.
 
You have all achieved so much against a backdrop of rising costs to run your businesses, increased workload, and some of the most severe out of stocks we can ever remember.  We only have to look at the work you are all doing every day just to find common antibiotics to show that pharmacies never stop caring for their patients.  This has also been supported by our Integrated Care Boards who have been working tirelessly to adapt and enhance PGDs to give you all the ability make supplies.
 
Lastly, we want to take the opportunity to thank our LPC Operations Team.  Without the continued support of Anne, Barbara, Debbie, Judith, and Roger we wouldn’t be able to achieve all the things we can.  The team work tirelessly to make sure you get all the help you need, and this will continue into 2023.
 
Enjoy the festive period and we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and we will see you all in 2023.
 

Richard and Lisa
Avon LPC
Chief Officer and Chair
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